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To:Eduardo D. Piedad Jr. <eduardojr.piedad@asti.dost.gov.ph>

Dear Mr. Eduardo Jr Piedad:

| am very pleased to inform that your paper has been accepted for ORAL
PRESENTATION in the 2024 IEEE 13th International Conference on
Engineering Education (ICEED) which will be held in Kanazawa, Japan from
19th-20th November 2024.

This notification email serves as our formal acceptance of your paper as well
as an invitation to present your work at ICEED 2024

Please also read instructions from the conference website for all the necessary
requirements for registration at: https://enter.uitm.edu.my/iceed/

The reviewers' comments are included at the end of this notification email.
Please address these comments while preparing your final paper. Your paper
may still be rejected if this is not followed.

The acceptance of your paper is made with the understanding that at least
one author will PRE-REGISTER and attend the Conference to present the

paper.

We look forward to meet you in ICEED 2024 at Kanazawa Institute of
Technology, Kanazawa, Japan.

Regards, Nina Korlina Madzhi,
General Chair ICEED 2024
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